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To: Heads of Public and Private Secondary Schools
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: 39 Philippine Nuclear Youth Summit

. Date: October 25, 2017

This is to inform all concerned that the Philippine Nuclear Research Institute will
conduct its 3@ Philippine Nuclear Youth Summit on December 5, 2017 at the PNRI
auditorium, Commonwealth Avenue, Quezon City.

Attached is the letter of Ms. Ana Elena L. Conjares, Overall Chairperson, for
reference and information.

LYN V. LANSANGAN
Chief, School Governance and Operations Division
Officer-in-Charge

lynviansangan/chiefsgod



Republic of the Philippines
Department of Science and Techn
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October 3, 2017

Dir. Malcoim S. Garma

Director

Department of Education, Region i Y
Maimpis, City of San Fernando, Pampanga

Dear Dir. Garma:
Warmest greetings!

The Philippine Nuclear Research Institute (PNRI) is a government agency under the
Department of Science and Technology (DOST) mandated to undertake research and
development activities in the peaceful uses of nuclear science and technology, develop
regulations on its uses, and carry out the enforcement of said regulations to protect the health
and safety of radiation workers and the general public. This year, PNR| will celebrate its 45th
Atomic Energy Week with the theme “Nuclear Science and Technology for the People
on December 4 to 7, 2017. One of the highlights of the week-long celebration is the conduct
of the 3" Philippine Nuclear Youth Summit,

Nuclear Power, Nuclear Amazing Race, and the Inauguration Young Generation of Filipino
Nuclear Scientist (YGFNS). The summit will be on December 5, 2017, 7:30 - 12:30 PM at

In connection with this, we would like to request your good office to help us disseminate the
information about PNYS to schools in your region in order to maximize the participation of
public and private secondary schools in our country.

Please find attached the primer of the PNYS 2017 for your information and reference.
We thank you in anticipation of your favorable consideration of our requests.

Very truly yours,

v -"{/\V (. em h
ANA ELENA L. CON JARES, M.Sc.
Overall Chairperson, AEW 201 7
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